[bookmark: _GoBack]I am pleased to announce that the State of Virginia has been chosen to host the Wounded Warriors National Games for 2015. This honor includes multiple events including the swimming competition that will be held at the GMU Freedom Aquatics Canter in Manassas on June 27th 2015.  This is a 1 day event and will be attended by over 140 competitors from around the nation and representing all the major branches of the military including a contingent from the UK.
 
We are looking for 10 to 12 USA officials from VSI to help officiate at the meet, so you can volunteer to help support this noble cause, please contact Jim Frye (Meet Referee) at jamfrye@comcast.net) or Michael Braum (Meet Director) at mib@pce-ltd.com  with your contact information,  your availability,  and the position(s) you are interested and certified in
 
Details on the day’s events and start times will be published later in the week, but the start time is sometime between 0800 and 0900 and we should finish sometime before 1300. 

This is a great opportunity for us to show support of our Armed Forces and our appreciation of the sacrifices these men and women have made for our country…

If you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to reach out to Michael Braum for more details….

